
Notice of General Consumer Sessions
Customers of Southwest Gas Corporation are invited to a General Consumer Session conducted by the 
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (PUCN or Commission). The General Consumer Session is held to 
give customers of all utilities an opportunity to appear and be heard on any topic concerning a public utility 
regulated by the PUCN. Public comments may be limited to three (3) minutes per person at the discretion 
of the Commission. If within 15 minutes after the start of the General Consumer Session, no member of the 
public has appeared to participate or comment, the General Consumer Session may be adjourned at the 
discretion of the Commission. The General Consumer Sessions will be held:

Utility representatives and the PUCN will be available to answer questions. For details, call the PUCN at (702) 
486-2600 or (775) 684-6101.
Consumers are also invited to attend a one-hour utility ratemaking presentation by the Commission’s 
Regulatory Operations Staff at 11 a.m. prior to the General Consumer Sessions on August 19 and 21. PUCN 
Staff will be available to answer any questions.

Tuesday, August 19, 2014
1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. - Hearing Room A 

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
9075 West Diablo, Suite 250 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89148

Thursday, August 21, 2014
1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.

Washoe County Commission Chambers
1001 E. 9th Street, Building A

Reno, Nevada  89512
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